Information for the drop-off of students from Monday 25 May from
8:40am - 9:10am

e From Monday 25 May all students are to be dropped off at a school gate.
e A staff member will be at the school gates on Cawarra Road to greet the students and at the gate

near Dianella Preschool.

e Parents are not to enter the school site unless there is an essential reason to do so, such as a pre-

arranged appointment with a staff member.

How parents can help

e Use email or phone to contact staff, rather than a face to face meeting.
e Maintain physical distancing from other parents when dropping off students.
e You can also help by letting your child learn to carry their own back pack.

Information for the pickup of students from Monday 25 May

At 3pm for those in K-2 and their older siblings in 3-6 At 3pm

Kindergarten Year 1 Year 2 What do parents do?

Designated gate: | Designated gate: | Designated gate: e If you have a child in K-2 be at the

Grass Gate Crossing Gate Year 2 designated gate at 3pm. Don’t
arrive too early. Stay in your car if

This gate is a At the crossing Main gate near hall necessary.

double gate at
the grass near
the before and
after school care.

o K-2 students will be taken to their designated gate at
3pm

e 3-6siblings will be released to meet their younger
sisters or brothers at the K-2 designated gate.

e K-2 and siblings who attend Before and After school
will walk to the OOSH

e If you have more than one child in
K-2 pick up the youngest child first
then move to the next gate.

e Wait for your 3-6 children to arrive
then leave the area.

e Maintain physical distancing from
other parents.

e You can help by letting your child
learn to carry their own back pack.

At 3:10pm for students in Years 3-6

Parents: At 3:10pm

e All remaining 3-6 students will be released to leave
school

e Students who walk or ride home unassisted are free
to do so.

e If you are picking up a child in 3-6
they will exit at 3:10pm.

e Please organise a place for them to
meet you off the school site.

e The preferred gate for 3-6 pick-up
is Red Backs gate near the
preschool to avoid congestion at
the K-2 area.

e Maintain physical distancing from
other parents.




Questions you might have
Why are the K-2 students coming out from different gates?

We need to help parents keep a physical distance on the street, so by sending the students out different
gates will help this.

What if | have children in K-2 in different grades?

We suggest you pick up the youngest child first. If you have older children in 3-6 ask them to also go to the
youngest child’s designated gate.

We have chosen to go by grades rather than having gates designated for different letters of the alphabet.
This will keep the children with their class teacher and provide greater safety in knowing who is picking up
children.

What happens if it rains?
We are still working on this one!
Can another parent, or family member, pick up my child?

Yes. If it is a regular thing, please let the teacher know, so they feel comfortable with the handover
arrangements. If you have a current arrangement already in place that is sufficient.

If it is a one off thing, please let the school know before 2pm.
What happens if my child/children ride their bikes or walk home or walk to the station?

That’s fine. They will be released at 3:10pm.



